FrancisNaRION

H O T E L

September 27, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing this letter to recommend TM Taylor Construction, Inc. They have completed
numerous renovation jobs at The Francis Marion Hote! during the past several years, including
most recently a large number of bathroom renovations. We have been pleased with the overall
quality of work and responsiveness to the demand of working in an operating hotel environment.
We have been treated respectfully and professionally by Mike Taylor and the TM Taylor
Construction crew.

Very truly yours,

P. Steven Dopp
Principal Owner
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